
 
 

NEWSLETTER 28 – 28th April 2017 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Term Time Holidays – Following the recent Supreme Court ruling Warwickshire County Council have 
updated their information for parents – please see the separate letter that accompanies this Newsletter. 
 
Sports News – 

• Children in Reception enjoyed a morning of Sports Enrichment activities on Wednesday. They took 
part in a variety of team athletics including ‘Sharks & Fishes’.  

• On Wednesday Mr Simms took our Year 6 Boys football team to Coughton School for a league match. 
The result was a 1-1 draw.  Thank you parents for transport and support. 

• Swimming tuition for children in Year 3 has now started and will continue each Wednesday until 5th 
July. Please send in contributions towards the cost on a Monday morning - £3.30 per week, £16.50 
half term, £33 per term.  Payments can also be made on line via SIMS Agora. 

 
Music Tuition – Letters have been sent home today asking if your child would like to continue/start music 
lessons in September 2017.  Forms must be returned by Monday 8th May and deposits paid online via SIMS 
Agora. 
 
School Milk - If your child receives Welfare Free School meals (based on income) they are eligible to receive 
free milk each day in school, please contact the office if you would like your child to have milk. 
 
Class Photos – This year’s class photos have been taken this week. We will let you know when the proofs are 
in for you to see. 
 
Year 6 SATS – SATs for the children in Year 6 will be taking place during week commencing 8th May; a 
detailed timetable will sent home next week. 
 
Clubs Update –  

• Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby has now finished. 
• Year 3 & 4 Tennis has started this week. 
• Year 5 & 6 Rounders starts Weds 3rd May 

Letters are available from the office. 
 
Message from Bidford Parish Council - This year’s Annual Parish Meeting is being held on Sat 29th April 
between 9.30am – 12noon at the Crawford Memorial Hall.   ALL the local community is invited to come 
along and meet Councillors, local community and sports associations.  Come and find out how much Bidford 
has to offer. Full details available on the following link:  www.bidfordonavon-pc.gov.uk/events.htm#e0429. 
 
Book of the Week – Mrs Walsh’s class have been reading ‘The 3 Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig’ by Eugene 
Trivizas. It is a hilarious take on the well-loved fairy tale - the classic fight between pigs and wolves as you’ve 
never seen it before! 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Welcome back to the Summer Term… lots 
to look forward to! 
 
Bags 2 School bags were in your bookbags 
before the holiday. If you’ve lost it feel free 
to use a different bag! If you have any old 
clothes, soft toys, shoes etc (no uniform or 
bedding accepted unfortunately!) then 
please fill a bag and bring it along to our 
collection mornings on Thursday 4th and 
Friday 5th May. You can send in more than 
one bag and we can arrange to collect if you 
have lots! Just contact us as below.  
 
Thank you! 

 

`The BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Laura and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson – Secretary (07712166158)

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 




